
September 25, 2025 
Wauwatosa, WI

Dear City Council,

As a fellow Wauwatosa small business owner and neighbor, I’m writing in full support of 
adding a wine bar at The Local Makery. Midtown Tosa is thirsty (pun intended) for a 
calm, welcoming spot to enjoy great wine and conversation. Tim and Khaula have 
curated a space that’s the perfect backdrop.

I’ve worked with Tim and Khaula in several capacities and can attest to the care they 
bring to everything they do. I’d love to see their dream come to life, and I know many of 
our neighbors would too.

Thank you,

Sincerely, 
Kyle Sprague
Broker/Owner, Firefly Real Estate


